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DATE. JANUARY 2,1998 
TO: CHAIRMAN JULIA L. JOHNSON 

DR. MARY A. BANE, DEPUTY DIRECTOWTECHNICAL 
FROM: DMSION OF LEGAL SERVICES (B. KEATING) @ P d  

DMSION OF COMMUNICATIONS (SHELFER, WIGGINS) 

PARK REQUESTING EXTENDED AREA SERVICE (EAS) BETWEEN THE 
HAINES CITY EXCHANGE AND THE ORLANDO, WEST KISSIMMEE, LAKE 
BUENA VISTA, WIND-, REEDY CREEK, WINTER PARK, CLERMONT, 
WINTER GARDEN AND ST. CLOUD =CHANGES 

-@ 
RE: ITEM 7 - DOCKET N ~ T L  - PETITION BY THE RESIDENTS OF POLO 

Item 7 is a post-hearing recommendation in Docket No. 930173-TL. A panel consisting of 
Chairman Johnson, Commissioner Garcia, and Commissioner Kiesling presided over the June 
14, 1996, customer and technical hearing in Polo Park. Item 7 has, however, been noticed to 
be decided by the full commission on January 6, 1998. Because this item was incorrectly 
noticed, and in view of the fact that one of the original panel members is no longer an acting 
commissioner, staff requests that this item be deferred to the next agenda conference. There are 
no critical dates that will conflict with this request. 


